
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 

KS2 Mr Walker Concert  
Mr Walker’s concert is on Monday 10th at 2.15pm, don’t forget to reserve your seats! Please enter via the hall door.  

 

Christmas Lunch 
Please return orders by Monday, even if your child does not wish to eat a Christmas lunch. 

 

Club end dates 
Zumba club has now finished for the term; all other clubs will have their last sessions next week.   

 

KS1 Nativity 
There are no tickets left for the evening performance of the KS1 nativity, afternoon tickets are limited. If you have 
not been able to get a ticket, please speak to Mrs Cookson. At both performances FOSSP will be selling raffle 
tickets and we will have a collection for our school charity, Alabaré. 

 

Christmas Parties 
The class Christmas parties are approaching, details are below. Further information will be coming home to 
individual classes. Pupils can come to school in non-uniform on the day of their class party.  

 Date of party Additional information 

Year R, 1 and 2 Tuesday 18th December Party food will be supplied by our lunch caterers, 
50p parent donation to cover cost of party food 

Year 3 and 4 Wednesday 19th December  Will take place after the whole school Christmas 
lunch event 

Year 5 and 6 Friday 21st December  Children to supply food, information to follow  
 

 

Computing Questionnaire 
Our computing subject leader, Miss Mitchell, is gathering information about children’s basic computer skills which 
will support her in developing our computing curriculum. Please could you spare 5 minutes to fill in this survey:  

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/20THX/   
 

Ordering School Uniform  
We have a new provider of school uniform. The move will see a quicker, more efficient ordering system! You will be 
able to order uniform online at a slightly cheaper price and have it delivered to school for free. Click on the following 
link to start shopping: http://www.brigade.uk.com/direct/index.php  

 

2019 Parenting Classes 
 

Course Topics covered Information:  

Parent Builder Putting an end to arguments 
Teaching responsibility 
Empowering children to own and solve their 
problems 

www.salisburyvineyard.co.uk/parentbuilder  
6 week course starts 10th January, 10-
11.30am. 

Time out for 
Parents: Children 
with Special Needs 

Working with children with SEN 
Self-esteem 
Understanding and managing behaviour  

Please ask in the school office for a referral 
form. 7 week course starts Friday 25th 
January 10-12pm.  

 

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

KS2 Mr Walker’s Christmas concert Monday 10th December 

 

FoSSP notices  email: fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk      Text: 07704 917418 

 14.12.18 – After school event in the hall with tombolas, raffle, auction and Fairy Cake Friday (Year 2). 

 20.12.18 – Christmas Disco. Tickets will be sent home soon. Offers of help gratefully received. Please sign up in 
the office or on the FoSSP Facebook page. 

 Donations of blue jumpers, cardigans, books, DVDs, CDs are always welcome. 

 Don’t forget your biscuit wrappers for recycling. 
 

 

Yours Sincerely,  
Mrs E Weavers  
Headteacher 

Friday 7
th

 December 

2018  
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